Dear Representative Freeman,

[ urge you to support the rights of farmers to create specific GMO free zones with buffers to
prevent cross contamination with genetically engineered crops.

Please let me know how this legislation is progressing.
Thank you for your time and service to our amazing Oregon!
Sincerely,

Theresa Anne Bosserman
Patton Valley (near Gaston)
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